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Re: Reminder, AUPE survey due

Liz John-West <liz@lizjohnwest.ca>
Sat 2021-10-02 7:17 AM

To: Tammy Tangedal <t.tangedal@aupe.org>

CAUTION: This email has been sent from an external source. Treat links
and attachments in this email with care.

Good morning below are my answers.

1. Will you oppose privatization of municipal services and infrastructure, including Public-Private
Partnerships aka P3s? Will you support bringing previously privatized services in-house? NEED TO
LEARN MORE ABOUT THIS ISSUE

2. Will you support your employees and your community by ensuring the municipality employs staff with
living wages, full-time hours where desired, job security, and collective bargaining rights? YES

3. Will you oppose attempts from the provincial government to legislate against municipal staff including
cuts to the Local Authorities Pension YES

4. How do you propose your municipality deal with funding shortfalls, cuts, and downloading of
responsibilities from federal and provincial governments? Do you favour spending cuts over tax
increases? | DO NOT SUPPORT TAX INCRESASES RATHER | WOULD LOOK FOR INEFFICIENCY IN
THE EXISTING BUDGET.

5. Do you support measures such as mask mandates, vaccine “passports”, and vaccine mandates for
staff to limit and reduce the spread of COVID-19 in your municipality? YES

6. Do you support measures to reduce municipal reliance on services fees and fares, such as eliminating
transit fares? NEED TO LEARN MORE ABOUT THIS ISSUE.

Liz John-West

Ward Métis Candidate
"Let's Build Together"
780-708-5499
https://www.lizjohnwest.ca/

On Fri, Oct 1, 2021 at 6:39 PM Tammy Tangedal <t.tangedal@aupe.org> wrote:
This is a reminder that AUPE's Committee On Political Action's survey sent a couple weeks ago was asked
to be completed for Tuesday, September 28. We appreciate your time is limited; however, we'd like to
provide our members with as many responses as possible. With advance polls opening soon, we'd like to
encourage a response by Monday, October 4th.

If you intend to complete the survey, could you please let me know, as well as if you think you need
additional time. The responses or lack thereof will be published next week.

Kind regards,
Tammy Tangedal
Administrative Professional, Labour Relations | Committee On Political Action

AUPE Athabasca Regional Office

Box 2227, Athabasca, AB T9S 2B7
Phone: 1-800-232-7284 ~ Fax: 780-675-3727
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